
Pastoral Staff 

Rev. James Wood  -  Pastor   x111 

Rev. Paul Butler - Pastoral Vicar x118 

Deacons -  Ed Hayes  x0 
 Retired: William Kogler, Biagio Muratore, 

 

Parish Center Office – Receptionist  x0 

 Julie Burtoff,  Admin Assistant  x133  

 

Faith Formation Office 

Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator x131 

 

Business Manager 

 Lisa Boyd x113 

 

Facilities Manager  

 Michael Lorio x115 

 

Music Ministry  

 Dr. Daniel Crews, Director x117 

 

Parish Outreach  
 Outreach@saintmargaret.com 

 Julie Burtoff, x119 

 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
 Patchogue, NY   631-475-0422 
 Michael Connell, Principal  

Phone: (631) 732-3131 

March 1, 2020 

Making Disciples through Prayer, Faith Formation and Service 

Celebration of the Eucharist 
Saturday:    8:00am, 5:00pm  

Sunday:       8:00am, 10:00am 

 & 12:00pm (Noon) 

Weekdays:  Monday to Friday 9:00am 

Confessions 

Saturdays: 4:00 pm - 4:45 pm (or appointment)  

Parish Center Office Hours 

Open for Walk-In Business Morning Afternoon     Eve 

 Mon, Tues, Thurs 9 am - 1 pm  2 - 4 pm         7-8 pm 

 Wednesday  9 am - 1 pm 2 - 4 pm …    No Eve 

 Friday   Closed 

 Saturday  9 am - 12 pm 

 Sunday  Closed 

Fax (631) 732 - 8827 

www.saintmargaret.com 
81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

 

The Temptation of Jesus 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Freflectionsofanrscj.blogspot.com%2F2019%2F03%2Ffirst-sunday-in-lent.html&psig=AOvVaw2efgXWr9-CiN9xCUdoGA3j&ust=1582834712827000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKCu24KF8OcCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAF


 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask them to 
register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly envelopes. If you 
are moving, please notify the office. 

MARRIAGES: Couples should make arrangements in person at least one year 
in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties must live within the 
parish boundaries, or be a registered member of the parish. Please call the Parish 
Center for an appointment. No dates will be set over the telephone. 

BAPTISMS: Prospective parents should telephone the Parish Center about 
three months before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your 
child’s baptism and enroll you in the required baptismal class. Baptism classes 
are held monthly on the 1st or 2nd Sunday of the month. The baptism date will be 
set at the time of the class. The child’s birth certificate as well as the godparent’s 
“sponsor certificate” (godparents must be Confirmed practicing Catholics) must 
be presented before a date is finalized. 

FAITH FORMATION OFFICE ~ Parish Center: Monday through Thursday: 
9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m.; 3:00 – 4:00 p.m.; Closed on Fridays. 

PARISH OUTREACH MINISTRY ~ Parish Center: Tuesday and Thursday 
10 am -1 pm. and 2 - 4 pm.;. Call for appointment. 

Time, Talent & Treasure Masses for the Week 
Family members and/or those who requested the 
Mass are always welcome to present the gifts of 

bread & wine at the offertory procession. On week-
ends, please introduce yourselves to our ushers or 

call the office during the  
previous week. 

Monday - March 2
nd 

9:00 a.m. 
James T. Bridges 

Tuesday - March 3
rd 

9:00 a.m. 

Helen Iodice 

Wednesday - March 4
th 

9:00 a.m. 
Joan Casey 

Thursday, - March 5
th 

9:00 a.m. 
 

Friday - March 6
th 

9:00 a.m. 
Matthew O’Connor Jr. 

Saturday - March 7
th 

8:00 a.m. 
 

5:00 p.m. 
Norman Gottfried 

Ida Cincotta 

Sunday – March 8
th 

8:00 a.m. 
Paul Walsh 
10:00 a.m.  

For All Parishioners 

12:00 p.m.  
Lola Gallardo de Tapia & Jose Tapia 

Stewardship Thought for the Week. 
Pillar of Hospitality 

Today’s First Reading speaks of doing good for all of those 
in need. “Share your bread with the hungry, shelter the 

oppressed and the homeless; clothe the naked when you see 
them, and do not turn your back on your own.” Where can 

you, this week, provide service to those in need? 

First Reading ........................ Gn 12: 1-4a 

Second Reading.. .... ..…...2 Tm 1: 8b-10 

Gospel .................................... Mt 17: 1-9 

Readings for Next Sunday 

Second Sunday of Lent 

Family members, please resubmit names for those 
who are ill. We will list them for 4 weeks, and then 
remove them unless told otherwise. Please note-
due to privacy issues, we can include names given 
by the individual or a health care proxy only. 
Thank you. 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. You 
are returning to God what God has so generously given to you. 

 # 2020 2019 # 

Collected at Mass 324 9,922.20 
$ 

 8,725 291 
Mailed Envelopes 9 445 444 13 
Electronic Donations 29 1,871 1,615 31 

Total Collection 389 $ 12,238.20 $10,784 335 
    

Mass Attendance   5pm 8am 10am 12pm Total 
 Last Sunday  235 166 306 330 1,037 

 Last Year   260 122 168 248 798 

For all our parishioners 
suffering from chronic illness, as 
well as Terri Persina, Jillian 
Brown, Paul Tomko, Patricia 
Wowk, June Tamillow, Joe & Sue 
Callari, Lucy & Sarah Behie, Eppie Larke, 
Alyssa Baisch, Marilyn & Steven Vacchio, 
Natasha Roucoulet, Wendiann & Nicholas 
Alfieri, Michael C. Liotta, Anne Logan, 
Laura Durant, Warne Family. Lorraine 
Vogel, Sharon Klyn, Christina & Baby 
Muller, Laura Positano, Joseph Kiely, 
Dominic Percoco, Frank Guttilla, Cathy 
Reynolds, Eric Cohen, Virginia Butler, 
Estelle Beauchamp, Robert Valletta, 
Christine Mc Cusker, De Santis Family, 
Michael Foss, Amare Collins, Rob Hoder & 
Gregory Bartnicki. 



Wedding Banns 
Banns I: Kimberly Flood, Centereach &  

William Volpe, St. Margaret of Scotland  

Baptisms 
Alice Mae Rodriguez 

Sacraments are Celebrations! 

PARISH EVENTS This Week 

Monday March 2 

9:30 am Women’s Bible Sharing……..………..……..Rm 207 
6pm  C of F 1 ……………...……………….…..Audit/Church 

Tuesday March 3 
7 pm Confirmation 2…………………………….…...Auditorium 
7 pm  K of C…………………………………………….Rm 207 

Wednesday, March 4 
6:30 pm  Level 4, 5, 6 Lenten Gathering…………….Auditorium 

Thursday March 5 
7 pm Confirmation 1…………………………….…...Auditorium 

Friday,  March 6 
No Activities Scheduled 

Saturday March 7 
8 am Men’s Mass & Breakfast 
9am—2 pm Level 8 Retreat………………………….Auditorium 

9:30 am Children’s Chorus………………..…………….Rm 105 
Sunday March 8 
No Activities Scheduled 

Change in Parish Center Hours 
Please note ~the office will be closed on Fridays. 

Dear Parishioners and Visitors,  

“…and he ate it.” – Genesis 3:6 [from today’s First Reading] 
Adam did not want the apple for the apple’s sake, he wanted it only because it was forbidden.   

He was only human: this explains it all.   —Mark Twain 
 

From that first disobedience, our choices are charged with ethical meaning. What we do with our time, money, abilities, and 
education is a moral issue. What we do in any relationship matters morally. What we do about suffering, want, loneliness, 
violence, even when it occurs on the far side of the world to total strangers, is an ethical question posed to you and me. 
Whether we repeat the harmful stereotype joke, or listen without protest, matters. Whether our resources are used to comfort 
ourselves or to console others, draws us closer to the tempter or to the Lord.  We choose. 
 

Lent is a time of choices: do we choose to act differently, use our time differently, seek to grow closer to the Lord in a more 
conscious way?  As the saying goes, Adam and Eve learned the hard way.  Lent calls us to answer the question: which hard 

way will we choose – the Lord’s way or Adam’s (our own) way? ~ Fr. Jim  

 

PS Here are some On-Line Resources to enrich your Lent.  Explore them and see if any interest you.  
Best Lent Ever     ||   Creighton University Lent  
Lent – Loyola Press  ||   Lenten Reflections Bishop Barron 2020 

Church in Need 
This weekend parishes around the United States are taking 
a collection for “The Church in Need.” The monies are 
shared among three areas of the world where there is a 
particular need for help. 
 

The Church in Central and Eastern Europe.  Our collection 
supports the Church in more than 20 countries that still 
struggle to recover from Communist rule. Funds from 
this collection support pastoral care, catechesis, building 
renovations, and seminary formation. 

The Church in Latin America.  For many in Latin America 
and the Caribbean, a rising secular culture, difficult rural 
terrain, and a shortage of ministers all present obstacles 
to practicing the faith. Your support provides lay leader-
ship training, catechesis, priestly and religious formation, 
and other programs to share our Catholic faith in a vi-
brant way.  

The Church in Africa.  Although the Church in Africa is 
growing, many still lack access to pastoral care as well as 
basic resources due to high rates of poverty and unem-
ployment, illiteracy, and poor education. The Solidarity 
Fund supports pastoral projects that foster efforts for 
peace and reconciliation in a continent often marked by 
division and tension. 

If you contributed this week, thank you for your assistance.  If 
you want to help, please bring an envelope next weekend marked 
with “The Church in Need” and put it in the collection.  March 8th 

Set your clocks next week! 

St. Margaret’s Men’s Breakfast 
FOOD, FELLOWSHIP, FUN 

Benefits: Talk or just listen to life experiences of: 
family, responsibilities, health, difficulties, 
relationships, jobs. We enjoy the food & even a joke or 
two! Be around men that believe as you do. It can help!  

Come Join Us!  March 7th.   Bring a Friend!  

The 1st Saturday of each month beginning with 8 am Mass followed 
by breakfast. We’re usually out the door by 10 am. For info call 
Lew 631-774-2972 / Dan 631-681-2559. 
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CATECHESIS OF THE FAMILY  
GRADE 4, 5, 6 ~ WEDNESDAY, MARCH 4TH  

6:30.-.8 PM - CHURCH 

Please Help! 
We are in need of  

Cans of Carrots, Mixed Vegetables, Small jelly 
& Peanut Butter, Canned fruit, Juice Boxes,   

& Rice    Thank You! 

Wash Up Kits Needs 
Have you traveled lately? Outreach is in need of 
small shampoo, soap, & lotions to put in our wash up 
kits for the homeless. New facecloths & quart zipper 

bags are also appreciated. Please drop off these items at the  
Parish Center. Thank you! 

CATECHESIS OF THE FAMILY  
GRADE 1 ~ MONDAY, MARCH 2ND  

6 - 7 PM - AUDITORIUM/CHURCH 

• Domestic Violence  1-800-799-SAFE & 631-666-8833 

• Post Abortion Counseling - days  722-4355 

• Project Rachel - evenings 242-0907 or 1800-456-HOPE  

• Crisis Pregnancy/Counseling  243-2373 

• 24 hr State Child Abuse  1-800-342-3720 

• Baby Safe Haven Hot Line  1-877-796-HOPE 

• Depression after Delivery  1-800-944-4PPD 

• The Life Center  243-2373 

• Drug Hotline  1-800-522-5353 

• Suicide Prevention  1-800-639-5433  

Helpful Phone Numbers 

Parish Social Ministry 

Faith Formation 

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
There are still a few openings in the  

3/4/5 year old program  

on Tuesdays at 4:30 pm. If interested in this 
program for your child, please contact Jackie 

Mirenda, Faith Formation Coordinator, 631-732-
3131 x131 ~  jmirenda@saintmargaret.com. 

Hospice / Bereavement 
We are here for you -- ready to serve patients and their families. Our dedicated inpatient center will allow us 

to provide specialized care for patients whose symptoms and medical needs  
cannot be managed in a home setting. 

For more information about Good Shepherd Hospice, please call 631-465-6350. 
To refer a patient to Good Shepherd Hospice, please call 631-465-6363.   

Visit our website goodshepherdhospice.chsli.org/ to learn more. 

Please do NOT leave bags for Thrift Shop out in inclement 
weather or over the weekend. Use the gray bin to the right of 
the shop. We are unable to accept any furniture. Thank you! 

Thrift Shop  
Tues. & Thurs. 10 - 2  

Sat. ~ 10 - 12:30 

      Come Visit and Shop 

Vacation Bible School 
Due to the construction on the parish 

auditorium,  VBS will be cancelled for the 

summer of 2020. See you in 2021! 

Peanut Butter & Jelly Ministry   
Mark your calendar - 7 pm  ~ April 3rd 
Please note there will not be PBJ in March. 
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Parish Mission:  March 15 – 17  

Theme: “On the Road:  Walking through the Gospels and through Life” 
 

Join Brother Michael Moran, C.P., and your fellow parishioners in a mid-Lent opportunity to grow in our spiritual life 

through learning more about three important New Testament themes: the Desert, the Cross, and Memory.  

Bro. Michael will be with us for all the Masses of the weekend of March 14 & 15 to offer his invitation. 
 

The times of the Mission are:  

Evenings:  Sunday, Monday and Tuesday at 7:30PM 

Mornings: Monday and Tuesday after the 9:00AM Mass 
 

More information will be in next week’s bulletin  

mailto:jwood@saintmargaret.com
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O FFI C E O F THE   BI S H O P LENT 2020 

 

Dear Friends: 

 

The season of Lent offers us a sacred time for contemplating what it means to accompany Our Lord 
as he carries the Cross. 

 

During his Passion, we see Christ laboring under the burden of our sufferings and of those whom we 
love. As the prophet Isaiah says, "He has borne our griefs and carried  our sorrows" (cf. Is 53:4), and 
he still carries them today. Perhaps this year we might pray for the grace to accompany more closely 
our neighbors and loved ones who are suffering, and so participate in Christ's own sacrificial love as 
he shoulders their burdens. 

 

Throughout our Diocese there are many who are suffering. We know this. Every parish has its stories 
of families experiencing hardship and loss. Our hospitals and shelters have their stories. Our nursing 
homes and schools have theirs. Indeed, we find the Cross in our own homes. Our parents and grand-
parents know heartache, and our children have burdens as well. Our Lord carries them all. 

 

Perhaps you know a person who is sick or grieving the loss of a loved one. Maybe you know someone 
who is suffering from addiction or depression and is tempted to despair. Perhaps you know of someone 
who is lonely or has been altogether abandoned. It is good to remember that Our Lord is carrying each 
of them already with great love, placing his sheep on his shoulders (cf. Lk 15:5). And this Good Shep-
herd invites us to accompany him in holiness that we might share more fully in his mission. 

 

Consider the figure of Simon of Cyrene. We know him from the Fifth Station of the Cross and from the 
Synoptic Gospels. He was compelled to carry the Cross of Christ (cf. Mt 27:32; 

Mk 15:21; Lk 23:26). We recognize his initial fear; it is the same as our own. We do not fault Simon 
for his resistance. Helping Jesus could not have been easy. And yet with God's grace what began as 
servitude was transformed into a gesture of compassion, even a sublime privilege. 

 

To be sure, we may have cause to be fearful of accompanying Christ under the Cross. Social stigmas 
associated with some sufferings may cause us to stay away. We might fear our own inadequacies; 
weaknesses and wounds can cause self-doubt. We may even feel some degree of responsibility for the 
person's suffering: " I could have done more". Simon would have experienced these fears as Christ was 
passing by. Indeed, he needed to be driven by the Roman soldiers to accompany Jesus (cf. Mk 15:21). 
But the gaze of Christ prevailed on  Simon and moved him beyond his fear. 

 

 

 

mailto:bishopsoffice@d1vc.org
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   Bishop of Rockville Centre 


